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I am strongly opposed to 1529 A-Engrossed and saddened that we have to 

consistently fight these ploys to trick Oregonians. The fact that there are repeated 

attempts to quickly, quietly, and through deception, circumvent the legislative process 

to push through bills that cannot stand on their own merit is blatant disregard for the 

people of this state. Giving such unbridled power to non elected officials is not okay. 

History has proven time and time again that it is never in the best interest of the 

people to remove their rights, freedoms, and personal responsibilities. Oregonians 

are waking up to question if their best interest is indeed truly what is most important 

and sneaky moves like this solidify that no, that which is right and true is not what 

matters. Please do not allow this horrible bill to go through.  


